
Subject: Service of Case 37-2024-00006114-CU-MC-CTL
From: Natalie Collins <Natalie.Collins@doj.ca.gov>
Date: 3/29/2024, 12:46 PM
To: "pat@pan.sdcoxmail.com" <pat@pan.sdcoxmail.com>
CC: Josh Caplan <Josh.Caplan@doj.ca.gov>

Dear Mr. Wright,
My colleague Josh Caplan and I are reaching out as counsel for the California Fish & Game Commission concerning
your case 37-2024-00006114-CU-MC-CTL. We wanted to let you know that although the Commission received your
Pe��on in the mail, you have not yet properly served the Commission as required for the case to case to proceed. As a
courtesy, we have a�ached the “No�ce and Acknowledgment of Receipt” form to this email. You can use this form to
serve the Commission at my address:
Natalie Collins
Office of the A�orney General
600 West Broadway Street, Suite 1800
San Diego, CA 92101-3702
More informa�on about service is available at h�ps://www.courts.ca.gov/sel�elp-serving.htm#NOA.
Thank you,
Natalie

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communica�on with its contents may contain confiden�al and/or
legally privileged informa�on. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized
intercep�on, review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the
Electronic Communica�ons Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the
sender and destroy all copies of the communica�on.

A�achments:

POS-015 NOTICE AND ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT — CIVIL - pos015.pdf 78.7 KB

POS-040 Proof of Service—Civil (Proof of Service) - pos040.pdf 127 KB

Service of Case 37-2024-00006114-CU-MC-CTL

1 of 1 3/30/2024, 1:07 PM

https://www.courts.ca.gov/selfhelp-serving.htm#NOA
https://www.courts.ca.gov/selfhelp-serving.htm#NOA

